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If you would like to sign up to receive the hospice’s new monthly 
e-newsletter, please sign up on our website at 
www.boltonhospice.org.uk/e-newslist

The new ‘Hospice Highlights’ newsletter is sent out on the last 
Wednesday of every month and includes updates from across the 
hospice.  If you have any ideas for news or information you would 
like us to include in future editions to send to our staff, volunteers 
and supporters - please email marketing@boltonhospice.org

Thank you for your support!

Recently some of our fantastic volunteers have kindly been knitting 
nurses for a special project with our Fundraising team, and we’d like 
to thank all of our knitters for their support! 
If you would like to join our knitters or would like to share your 
crafting skills with us in another way, please contact Kathryn Willett 
at Kathryn.Willett@boltonhospice.org

Each of our charity shops, Giles House reception and our Gift 
Shop at the Wellbeing Hub now have our range of Christmas 
items available! We have our 2022 Brian Barlow calendar, a 
variety of Christmas card packs and four designs of our 2022 
diaries to choose from. You can also shop cards, calendars
and diaries online at https://shop.boltonhospice.org.uk

The profits from sales of these items will help to fund the 
continued work of the hospice, and are very gratefully received.
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To celebrate 20 years of the Bolton Hospice Lottery, we have 
launched a 'Recommend a Friend' incentive - if one of your
friends or family members signs up to join our lottery before 31st 
October 2021, you will be entered into a bonus prize draw to win 
£100 Love2Shop vouchers!

Find out more at www.boltonhospice.org.uk/join-our-lottery

OCTOBER 2021

We’re delighted to announce 
that tickets are now on sale 
for our 30th Anniversary Bow 
Ties & Pearls Ball, on 
Saturday 5th March 2022 at 
Bolton Whites Hotel at the 
University of Bolton Stadium!

Special discounted tickets are 
£35 - only for hospice staff 
and volunteers (usually £50 
for standard tickets and £65 
for premium tickets).

To book, please contact
Alice Atkinson by email at 
A.Atkinson@boltonhospice.org 
with names and the number of 
tickets and we will add you to 
the guest list.

It would be helpful if you could 
also let us know if there are 
other staff/volunteers you want 
to be seated with on the night – 
it will be tables of 10 but we 
should be able to 
accommodate slightly more or 
less on a table by request.

Your ticket will include a drinks 
reception, 3 course meal and 
entertainment throughout the 
night. 

We know that so many of you 
have faced enormous 
challenges in the last 18 
months so we hope this will be 
an opportunity to get together, 
put your glad rags on and let 
your hair down for the evening 
to celebrate 30 years of 
providing the very best care for 
local people.

Bolton Hospice

We’d like to thank all of the volunteers 
who have been helping our Marketing 
team with stories and photos for the 
special 30th anniversary publication – 
it’s been a pleasure to meet with you 
all, and we have some great stories to 
share! It is anticipated that the book 
will be available for sale in late 
February 2022.

Hope to see you there!


